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From: Damien Linnane 
Sent: Thursday, 20 August 2015 12:58 PM
To: LSIC
Subject: I support voluntary euthanasia and medically assisted death

Dear Sir or Madam 
 
I support voluntary euthanasia and medically assisted death. I watched my father die slowly and painfully 
from cancer and I believe he should have had the option of being able to die with dignity. I firmly believe 
medical practices at end of life in Victoria would be greatly improved if people were given the option of 
voluntary euthanasia. 
 
If you should require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Regards 
 
Damien Linnane 
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